
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

September 10, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

RECOGNITION, RESIDENTIAL BEAUTIFICATION AWARD 

SUBJECT: The Tree Board selected the next Residential Beautification Award 

Winners – Frank and Amy Pasta of 1602 Ellington Drive. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: Dundee’s Beautification program recognizes our communities’ residents 

and businesses who make Dundee a more beautiful place to live by 

creating and maintaining beautiful landscaping. Projects may include 

elements that show civic pride or simply improve buildings and 

structures, such as decks, shutters, or planter boxes. 

The Beautification Award is open to any home or business in Dundee. 

Properties must comply with the Town’s Code of Ordinances. The 

Community Beautification Award program is administered by Dundee’s 

Tree Board. Beautification nominations are reviewed two times each year 

– in February and August. The Tree Board evaluates properties and 

determines the winners. 

FISCAL IMPACT: No Fiscal Impact 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: None 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Pictures of the Winning Yard for August 2024 

 


